
SCAH in November: The month of ACTION for financial donations
 

In previous years SCAH has organised a flag day to help raise much needed 
funding. 
 
During the pandemic we were, of course, unable to have a physical flag day event so 
in 2021 we held a virtual flag day which was far more productive and brought in 
much needed additional revenue, so thank you to those kindly donated. 
 
SCAH relies on the fantastic support and generosity shown by you, our Christian and 
faith community, and as ever we are very, very grateful for that support. 
 
For 2022 we have decided to move on from the flag day concept and hold a Month 
of Action in order to help raise much needed revenue. 
 
As we all know the cost of living has risen significantly in 2022. We are all seeing the 
effects of that in our every day lives. For SCAH it means that the cost of each starter 
pack we provide has risen to new heights. So, we need your help again please. 
 
Please go to www.scah.org.uk, click on the ‘Fundraising and Donors’ page, then click 
on the ‘CAF Donate’ button…and donate a minimum of £5. You will be helping 
enormously. As an ecumenical Christian organisation, SCAH does not judge 
people…it just tries to help them. Thanks for your generosity. 
 
 
 

http://www.scah.org.uk/

